
Letter of Appeal 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient Name] 

[Recipient Title] 

[Recipient Organization] 

[Recipient Address] 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

I am writing to express my concerns regarding the current electronic waste policies and to appeal 

for necessary changes that will better protect our environment and public health. 

The increasing volume of electronic waste poses significant threats including hazardous 

materials leaching into our soil and water. It is imperative that we implement more robust 

recycling programs, promote eco-design principles, and enforce stricter regulations on e-waste 

disposal. 

We have the opportunity to lead the way in sustainable waste management and to set an example 

for other communities. I urge you to consider the following changes: 

• Strengthening regulations on e-waste recycling. 

• Incentivizing manufacturers to create more sustainable products. 

• Educating the public on proper e-waste disposal methods. 

As a concerned citizen and advocate for the environment, I firmly believe that these changes are 

essential for a healthier future. I appreciate your attention to this pressing issue and hope for your 

support in making a positive impact. 

Thank you for considering this appeal. I look forward to your response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 


